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November 20, 2006 SINGAPORE

WARSAW

By E-Mail and Regular Mail

Marlene H. Dortch

Office of the Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Re:  FIMSC US, LLC; Withdrawal of Pending STA Extension Requests;
File Nos. SES-STA-20060706-01116 and SES-STA-20060905-01667

Dear Ms. Dortch:

FTMSC US, LLC (“FTMSC”), by its undersigned counsel, hereby
cancels, effective October 31, 2006, the following pending Special Temporary Authority
Extension Requests: File No. SES-STA-20060706-01116, filed July 6, 2006 and File No.
SES-STA-20060905-01667, filed September 5, 2006.

These pending extension requests are being cancelled due to the indirect
transfer of control of FTMSC from France Télécom S.A. to MobSat S.A.S, effective
October 31, 2006. See FTMSC Notice of Consummation of Transaction, File Nos. SES-
AMD-20060804-01315 and SES-STA-20061006-01820, dated November 7, 2006.

Kindly refer any questions or comments to the undersigned.
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